Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 10:15 AM

To: ‘John Love'

Cc: Boyer, Ray@DOQOT; 'Ramin.Behani@dot.ca.gov'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Extension Request Approval, RO225, Caltrans - 555 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland, CA;

GeoTracker Global ID T0600101696

John,

Your extension request for submitting the Ecological Risk Evaluation Report for the subject case has been
approved. Please submit the report by December 9, 2016.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: John Love [mailto:love@geoconinc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 8:42 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: Report Due Date Extension Request, Former Caltrans Maintenance Station. RO#0000225

Hi Keith:

According to your attached directive letter dated, August 17, 2016, the Ecological Risk Evaluation Report for the above
referenced site is due on October 17, 2016.

Unfortunately, the earliest Caltrans-approved drilling contractor availability to conduct the field sampling for this project
is October 27, 2016. We are scheduled with Gregg Drilling to conduct the field work for this site on October 27 and 28,
2016; however, we obviously won’t be able to meet the report deadline of October 17, 2016. As a result, we are
requesting an extension of the report due date to December 9, 2016. This gives us a couple weeks for the lab to conduct
the sample analysis and another four weeks to generate the report and have it reviewed by Caltrans before submitting
to your office.

Please let me know if this is acceptable.

Thanks.

John Love, PG | Senior Project Geologist

Geocon Consultants, Inc.
6671 Brisa Street, Livermore, California 94550
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